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Dear Parents/Guardians of incoming OHMS 5th graders:


The tradition of summer reading for students in the Westhill School District continues for the summer of 2018 with something fun and exciting for incoming fifth graders.  The guidelines for the 2018 Summer Reading program are:

· This year all students entering grades 5-8 will be reading the award-winning book Wishtree by Katherine Applegate.
· All students entering 5th grade will be participating in “The Reading Without Walls Challenge.”  This activity is based on the idea of reading books outside of your comfort zone.  
1. Students will read two books (in addition to Wishtree).  There are three possible categories from which to choose.  (Please see the enclosed flyer for details.) 

2. Then students will complete two of the three enclosed bookmarks.  On the front of each bookmark, please write: 
· student’s first and last name, 
· title of the book, and
· author of the book.
· Optional: Students may also decorate and/or color the bookmarks.
3. Bring the two bookmarks to school on the first day.  These bookmarks will be displayed on bulletin boards in the fifth grade wing to celebrate students’ summer reading.  Students should also be prepared to tell about the books that they read.  
If you need any help finding titles for the Summer Reading program, please visit the OHMS librarian, Mrs. Feeney, at the Onondaga Free Public Library on Tuesdays (9-5), Wednesdays (9-1), and Thursdays (9-5) this summer.  You can also call her at (315) 492-1727.

Thank you for making summer reading a meaningful priority for your child.  Please contact us if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing your child in September!

Sincerely,

5th Grade Teachers








